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Dear Parents / Guardians 

Welcome back to term 3! We hope you are well and ready for what lies ahead. Thank you for all 

your support thus far! We have issued out reports for term 2 according to various categories. 

Please contact us if you have not yet received your child’s report. We will be celebrating 

Women’s Day, Spring Day as well as Heritage Day this term, so we will make sure we give honour 

and appreciation to all our Women at our school and give acknowledgement to the various cultures 

and heritages in our school that unites us! We will keep you updated with all such events at 

school. Spring will bring back the warmth soon! We will be focusing this term predominantly on 

the PRELIM exam that is the last preparation test for our grade 12 learners. They need to give 

everything now and we will need your support as well! For the rest of the school it will be test 

period in all subjects with normal classes running throughout. Our alternative contact number for 

the school is 078 435 0614. Please use it if you choose to! The school will be closed from 9-13 

August 2023 for our Mid-term break.  

Mr. B. Freitas (School Director) 

1. 9-13 August School closed for Mid-term break! 

2. 9 August – National Women’s Day 

3. 18 August – Grade 12 Prelim Exam starts 

4. 1 September – Spring Day 

5. 24 September – Heritage Day 

6. 25 September – School Closed to celebrate Heritage Day    

7. Sport resumes this term 

8. 29 September – School Closes for term 3. 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWS 
 

Our Primary School Learners Excelled in the Annual 
Royal Schools Academic Challenge. 

PRE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWS 
 

             
Our teachers in our Preschool makes learning fun, 
        because who can learn without having fun! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
To our best dressed Disney Characters  
Minnie Mouse and Mickey Mouse. They have received a 
reward of a book called: “Can You Find Happy Cow?” 
 

 
 

Don’t forget our best dressed teachers 
 

 

Mandela Day Project: 
 
We are preparing our Projects for the year, 
to support the ones in need within our 
community. Please be so kind and assist by 
donating, clothing (that you don’t use 
anymore), non-perishable food, blankets, 
etc. 

 
     

                                                                           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                     
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

                                                                             
                                                   
                                                                                                                                                                      
  

Foundation Phase: 
Spelling Bee 
General Knowledge 
InterSen Phase: 
Chess 
Spelling Bee 

Overall Phase Winners: 
Foundation Phase - 3rd Place  
InterSen Phase - 2nd Place  
Senior Phase - 2nd Place 
Overall School Winners: 
Royal Schools Alberton came 2nd Place 
Spirit Award: 
Royal Schools Alberton - WON across all the 
Royal Schools!! 



 

 

 
 

We are in the process to plan for our 
           Contribution to the community to honor 

Nelson Mandela Day.  We will communicate 
           in due course and would like to ask your 
           assistance in donating some non perishable  
           products within the following 2 weeks 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   ACADEMIC CHALLENGE AT SKY CITY 

           Our learners participated in an Academic  
           Challenge at Sky City amongst all our  
           Schools.  They participated in chess, 
           General knowledge and Languages. 
           We did very well and they made us very proud. 
           We came out on top in these categories: 
           Spelling bee 
           War cry 
           General knowledge 
           Chess 
           Mental maths 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                            

A representative of the Gideons visited our school to     
 hand out small pocket Bibles to our grade 8                                                                                                            
 learners.  It was not compulsory to take this, but 
 our grade 8 learners were happy to do so. 
 

 
HIGH SCHOOL NEWS 
                                                                                                    
 
 
  
               
 
 
 

  
  
                      
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
                
 
                              
                                                                                                      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

                                                               
                                                   
                       
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
                                                                                    
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


